From: Catherine Hopkins

To: TRANSPORTINFRASTRUCTURE
Subject: Re: Northumberland Line Order
Date: 03 June 2021 15:22:10

Of course, my address is:

22 Fenwick Cl
Backworth
Newecastle upon Tyne
NE27 ORL

Kind regards,
Catherine Hopkins

On Thu, 3 Jun 2021 at 15:01, TRANSPORTINFRASTRUCTURE
<TRANSPORTINFRASTRUCTURE@dft.gov.uk> wrote:

Dear Catherine,

Thank you for your email objecting to above scheme. In order to register your objection we require a postal
address.

Kind regards

Shenaz Choudhary

Ms Shenaz Choudhary | Planning Casework Officer, Transport Infrastructure Planning Unit, Department for Transport
1/14 | 07971 146036 |

From: Catherine Hopkins [mailto:catherineehpkns@gmail.com]
Sent: 02 June 2021 12:02

To: TRANSPORTINFRASTRUCTURE <TRANSPORTINFRASTRUCTURE@f k>
Subject: Northumberland Line Order

TWAO/033
Good Morning,

I have been receiving letters from the council about the works for the Northumberland Line.

I am a resident of 22 Fenwick Cl, Backworth (Block Flats) and I am concerned about the proposed areas
highlighted on the maps sent out.

A highlighted area (050) affects the communal garden of the building I live in and the one next to it, plus the
parking spaces of the other set of flats. Granted that we have no idea how long this work will take, this would
be incredibly intrusive if this section of land was to be used.

I've attached an image of the area I am concerned about.

Kind Regards,
Catherine Hopkins
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